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I am a retired physician, age 64. I presently receive care at UCSF with Dr. Boxer, I 
was diagnosed on 3/16. I am in a clinical trial with Dr. Boxer for PSP. I have just 
retired from UCSF after a long and successful career in clinical research. I am in 
the early stages of PSP, and I have moved to San Francisco because I can no longer
drive. I welcome anyone with PSP to contact me.  

Brain Support Network has assisted me in getting the word out that I have started 
a support group for those with a PSP or CBS diagnosis to join a support group 
meeting in SF. We have had a couple of meetings thus far.

Also, any caregivers attending the Brain Support Network regular caregiver-only 
support group meeting in San Mateo are invited to let BSN know in advance if 
their family member with a PSP or CBS diagnosis would like to join me at Mimi’s 
Café at a separate table to talk.
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